
Season 2011/12 

September 

Lanark Curling Club benefitted last season by having  the Donald Steele  

Trophy replaced and by having the Heatlie Scuttle repaired. 

DONALD STEELE TROPHY 

The Donald Steele Trophy was presented to the Club in 1987 by Donald 

Steele (father of Tom and Charlie whom we know very well).  Mr Steele him-

self had been a keen curler and gave of his time generously to the Club by 

holding the President‟s post and the Secretary‟s post throughout his time as 

a member.  He presented the Donald Steele Trophy to the Club in 1987 

when he retired from being Secretary asking that the “Trophy be played for 

by members in the Opening Bonspiel of each season”.  To this day we still 

honour the wishes, and memory, of Donald Steele.  However the original 

Trophy ran out of space for engraving winners‟ names at the end of season 

2009-10 and therefore both Tom and Charlie were approached to see if they 

still wished the Trophy to be played for and, not only did they so wish, but 

they also donated a new Trophy to the Club.  It is a beautiful replacement for 

the original Trophy and the new Trophy retains their father name so mem-

bers can still enjoy competing for the Donald Steele Trophy in the Opening 

Bonspiel. 

The original Donald Steele Trophy. 



Here is the new Donald Steele Trophy with the front of the Trophy     

stating: 

“Lanark Curling Club—Donald Steele Trophy” 

The reverse of the Trophy states: 

“First presented in 1987. Re-presented by his sons in 2011” 

 

The Secretary asked Tom if he desired the original Trophy  to be         

returned to himself and Charlie or did he wish the Trophy to be retained 

within Lanark’s archive box.  Tom asked that the Trophy be retained by 

the Club and the Secretary has duly wrapped up the original Trophy 

carefully and it is now kept within the Secretary’s safe keeping. 

 

On behalf of all members we wish to thank both Tom and Charlie for 

their generosity. 

 

PS:  Charlie has become President of the Ayr and Alloway CC and has 

invited Lanark CC to a friendly match on 24 Feb 2012 at 6.15 pm  —the 

Secretary has accepted.  Thank you Charlie. 


